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Hannah Li, 17 years old, is a senior at Parkway Central High School. After starting piano at age
four, she studied with Marlita Weiss for ten years and currently studies with Daniel Schene.

Hannah has performed with the Alton Symphony Orchestra as the recipient of the Deborah L.
Fox Guild Award in the Marie Stillwell Concerto Competition. She is a five-time winner of the
Missouri Music Teachers Association Piano Competitions in her respective grade levels. She
also won the St. Louis Area Music Teachers Association Young Artist Competition in 2018 and
2019 and the 2019 Steinway Junior Piano Competition in St. Louis. In addition, she was the
state winner of the Music Teachers National Association Senior Piano Division in 2018 and
2019.

She was a merit scholarship recipient and member of the Preparatory Program at Webster
University in 2016-2019 and the Indiana University Piano Academy in 2018. This past summer,
she enjoyed participating in the Curtis Young Artist Summer Program and its
Composer-Performer Collective. She is currently the pianist for the St. Louis Symphony Youth
Orchestra. In her free time, she loves to hike, read, and run.

Hannah would like to thank all of her teachers and mentors, including Mr. Schene and Mrs.
Weiss, as well as her parents, sisters, and friends, for their endless support and encouragement
in her musical journey.



